

Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Will Anderson <willanderson32@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 9:11 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Cervantes, Ricardo (CI-StPaul); Howes, Mike; Niver, Tim; Fratzke, Jd
Subject: Re: 16th - City Council Meeting

Steve:

On site at The Strip Club for our last meeting we discussed our permits still being "open" since the inspector said he could not sign off on them. How do you propose we wrap those up?

As I mentioned I would like for those to be closed so I have documentation for my records and it's not an issue in the future.

THANKS
Will

From: "Will Anderson" <willanderson32@comcast.net>
To: "Marcia Moermond (CI-StPaul)" <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: "Ricardo Cervantes (CI-StPaul)" <ricardo.cervantes@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Stephen Ubl (CI-StPaul)" <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Mike Howes" <mike@howesagency.com>, "Tim Niver" <tlcniver@msn.com>, "Jd Fratzke" <jd@domeats.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:21:50 PM
Subject: Re: 16th - City Council Meeting

Sorry all. I intended to say the door swing is "now complete".

Thanks
Will

From: "Will Anderson" <willanderson32@comcast.net>
To: "Marcia Moermond (CI-StPaul)" <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: "Ricardo Cervantes (CI-StPaul)" <ricardo.cervantes@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Stephen Ubl (CI-StPaul)" <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Mike Howes" <mike@howesagency.com>, "Tim Niver" <tlcniver@msn.com>, "Jd Fratzke" <jd@domeats.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:19:10 PM
Subject: Re: 16th - City Council Meeting

All:

The door swing and panic bar on 378 is also no complete.

The only thing we have left to do is to install the horn/strobe and 2 fire extinguishers. Tim has contracted to have that completed later this week.

Please let me know the next steps as you see them Marcia.

Thanks

Will Anderson
MFCA

From: "Marcia Moermond (CI-StPaul)" <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
To: "Will Anderson" <willanderson32@comcast.net>
Cc: "Ricardo Cervantes (CI-StPaul)" <ricardo.cervantes@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Stephen Ubl (CI-StPaul)" <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Mike Howes" <mike@howesagency.com>, "Tim Niver" <tlcniver@msn.com>, "Jd Fratzke" <jd@domeats.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 6:57:32 PM
Subject: RE: 16th - City Council Meeting

Yes. This was how I discussed it with Tim, that I would bring someone involved with getting money to the work. About Steve, he has the code experience, obviously. But he also worked on a project a couple of years ago where we were able to work in partnership with a couple of nonprofits to fix an historic building.

From: Will Anderson [<mailto:willanderson32@comcast.net>]
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 6:44 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Cervantes, Ricardo (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Howes, Mike; Niver, Tim; Fratzke, Jd
Subject: Re: 16th - City Council Meeting

Marcia

Are you implying that you are inviting these people to the table on Thursday? I am sorry, but it's not clear based on the email I read below. Please clarify.

Will

Will Anderson
651-248-2058 (cell)

On Sep 15, 2015, at 6:38 PM, Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi All,

Quick update:

- I will be asking for a 2-week layover tomorrow.
- The public hearing was closed the evening you all spoke.
- Next steps – we need to talk that through.
- I don't know who you folks are involving.
- I asked Katie Burger, Councilmember Finney's Aide. She's key on funding. I don't think there's another person on the funding issue, but Katie and I will be talking tomorrow. I have also asked Steve Ubl, so he is available to answer code concerns.

From: Will Anderson [<mailto:willanderson32@comcast.net>]
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 8:55 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Cervantes, Ricardo (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Howes, Mike; Niver, Tim; Fratzke, Jd
Subject: 16th - City Council Meeting

Marcia:

I believe there is another city council meeting tomorrow. Are we on the agenda? Is there a public forum? Again, I am looking for assurances that this will be carried over to allow us to continue finishing projects.

Yesterday they poured the new pad behind the restaurant. And tomorrow they are finishing the boiler installation.

We are nearing completion on the list.

Can you please outline the next steps for us?

Also, you mentioned meeting on site at TSC Thursday at 12:30. Who is involved in that meeting?

Please advise and thanks.

Will